Dear Dr. Durham,

The Florida Association for the Education of Young Children (FLAEYC) is having its 69th Annual Conference in Orlando, October 16-19, 2024  

On behalf of the FLAEYC PLAY Chapter, I invite you to present a 90 minute Keynote address for our 2024 FLAEYC PLAY Symposium on Thursday, October 17. The PLAY Chapter is a statewide Community of practice that serves as a professional support system. If it is possible for you to join us, please send a title and brief description of your presentation. Please consider sharing your perspective on the importance of hands-on cooperative play experiences with young children and early childhood educators. 

In addition to the Thursday Keynote session, we would be honored to have you offer a hands-on breakout session on Friday in the FLAEYC "PLAY Space”.The "PLAY Space” is a dynamic, informal, hands-on, drop-in, play environment set up for teachers and directors to explore materials, new ideas, and strategies to enhance their professional practice with young children. You will have the opportunity to meet with an interest group and engage in play and conversation with participants.  “Block Play” would be an exciting topic to explore with teachers visiting the PLAY Space. You will receive free registration valued at $340, in addition to lunch on Thursday and Friday.

I spoke with Wendy Occipinti, Executive Director of FLAEYC, yesterday about your professional expertise and leadership advocating for play in the lives of children and adults. Wendy is excited to meet you and said that if there is a workshop cancellation on Friday, you will have first choice to fill in and present a session. FLAEYC would need your bio, workshop title, and description. We currently have over 800 registered conferees and 100 workshops scheduled.

 I hope you will be available to join our FLAEYC Conference and share your wisdom with our Florida Early Childhood Educators.


Sincerely,


Walter F. Drew, Ed.D.
FLAEYC PLAY Chapter Founder
Institute for Self Active Education
